
Since it was fi rst announced 
last year, the Nunnally 
House has become a highly 
anticipated addition to 
the Southeast Georgia 

Health System Brunswick Campus. 
Thanks to the generosity of Hugh 
Nunnally and his family, the new 
lodging facility opened its doors in 
May, providing much needed short-
term residential housing for cancer 
patients and their family members 
who travel signifi cant distances 
to receive treatment; critical 
patients’ family members who are 
from out of town; medical students 
completing their clinical rotations 
at the Health System; and on-call 
team members.

Located on Kemble Avenue in 
Brunswick, this one-story residential 
building includes 40 units.

Right at Home
The Nunnally House opens its doors

BRIDGE RUN GROWS BY LEAPS AND BOUNDS
The annual Southeast Georgia Health System Bridge Run grew in every direction this year, from the 
number of runners, walkers and teams participating to the number of event sponsors and vendors. 
The Firefi ghter Challenge also experienced an upswing in participation, with nine teams competing for 
the coveted ax award, taken home this year by Brunswick, Georgia Team 1. 

Held Feb. 15 on the scenic Sidney Lanier Bridge in Brunswick, the beloved 5K run supports cancer care 
programs at Southeast Georgia Health System and netted more than $50,000 for the cause this year.

ROLL OUT THE 
WELCOME MAT

Be a part of making the 
Nunnally House a warm 

and inviting home-away-
from-home for its residents 

by contributing to the 
Southeast Georgia Health 
System Foundation. Visit 
sghs.org, click on “Give a 
Gift,” and designate your 

gift to the Nunnally House. 
Other naming opportunities 

are available. You can 
also give by calling 

912-466-3360 or via email 
to krobitz@sghs.org.

ROLL OUT THE 

Give

SAVE 
THE 

DATE

The 2015 
Bridge Run 
will take place 
on Saturday, 
Feb. 14. 

The 2015 

 Event

Common area Main entrance

 “The Nunnally House will have 
a tremendous impact on the lives 
of our patients receiving cancer 
treatment and the families of 
our critically ill patients, as they 
will no longer have to travel or 
stay in a hotel while receiving 
care. They will be just a few steps 
away,” says Krista Robitz, director, 
Development, Southeast Georgia 
Health System Foundation. 

“This enhancement of care and 
expansion of services for patients 
and their families has been provided 
through the incredible kindness and 
commitment of Hugh Nunnally 
and his family.”

For a private tour of the new 
lodging facility, call 912-466-3361. 
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